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Discover our 2024 milestones in the 
annual report

Learn how to respond to violence in the 
workplace in March’s featured course

To say 2024 was a busy year for us would be 
an understatement. We celebrated our tenth 
anniversary, redesigned our website, launched 
a new workshop, and developed a new strategic 
plan—to name just a few of the milestones we 
achieved this year.

All of this was made possible with your support. 
Whether you gave feedback in our annual survey, 
attended an in-person event, or just read our 
newsletter, we want to thank you for helping 
contribute to a culture of safety.

You can read more about our year in our annual 
report.

Workplace violence is one of the leading causes of 
injury in healthcare. Violence isn’t just physical—it 
includes threats, harassment, and intimidation. Do 
you know how to recognize it? How to respond to 
it? 

Our Violence in the Workplace eCourse will teach 
you:

•	 How to recognize signs of workplace violence
•	 When and how to call for help
•	 The right way to report incidents
•	 How to conduct a Point of Care Assessment
•	 Your legal right to refuse unsafe work
 
Use code Violence50 to receive a discount during 
March.

Upcoming events

January 27 | WORKSHOP - Occupa-
tional Health and Safety Commit-
tee: Part 1

January 29 | WEBINAR - Support-
ing Clients and Their Families with 
Mental Health Challenges

Register at safecarebc.ca/events

safecarebc.ca/2024-annual-report

Upcoming events

March 27 | WORKSHOP
The Working Mind for Employees

April 2 | WEBINAR
Preparing for Difficult 
Conversations

April 11 | WORKSHOP
Gentle Persuasive Approaches

April 15 | WORKSHOP
Gentle Persuasive Approaches

Register on learn.safecarebc.ca


